
 

Geelong High School Information Evening 

Please join us for our Year Seven 2021 Information Night to be held on: 

Tuesday 21st April 2020 

Flexible Information sessions will be conducted in the CA Love Hall 

commencing at:  

4.30 pm        5.30 pm        6.30 pm 

           

Take the opportunity to hear what the school has to offer your child and take 

a tour through the newly refurbished school. 

   

 

For further information please contact:  Ken Stewart (Assistant Principal) 

        Paul Batters (Year 7 Transition) 

Phone:       52254100 

 

Take a look at our web page: https://www.geelonghigh.vic.edu.au/new/home 

https://www.geelonghigh.vic.edu.au/new/home


 
 


